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 Later's

Sevin(R) 50% W.P.

Wettable Powder

Carbaryl Insecticide. Controls many Insect Pests
on Vegetables, Ornamentals & Lawns

CONTROLS DEW WORMS

DOMESTIC

WARNING              POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REG. NO. 11096 P.C.P. ACT

Guarantee: carbaryl ... 50%

150 g

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

Later’s Sevin 50% Wettable Powder

DIRECTIONS: 

Later’s Sevin(R) 50% Wettable Powder is a concentrated
insecticide. When mixed with water it will provide good insect
control on Vegetables, Flowers, Shrubs, Trees and Lawns. Spray in
the early morning or in the evening.

5 g = 1 tablespoon
1 m = approx. 1 long pace
10 m2 = 5 m x 2 m

HOW TO USE:

Nu-Gro IP Inc
10 Craig Street
Brantford, ON N3R 7J1

PMRAUSER
17-MAR-2004  Notification received of label changes.  See below for these changes.
30-JUN-2006 - Notification of Registrant Name Change. See below for details.
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VEGETABLES:

Mix the mentioned amount of Later’s Sevin 50 W.P. in 1 L of water
to cover 10 m2, unless otherwise specified. Apply when insects or
damage appears: give full coverage.

ASPARAGUS: To control Asparagus Beetles on spears. Use 4.5-11 g;
on  ferns, 9-18 g. Apply full coverage in the post-harvest
period. Do not apply more than once every 3 days.

BEAN: To control Mexican Bean Beetles, use 3 g: for Flea Beetles
and  Leafhoppers, use 6 g; for Climbing Cutworms, use 6.5 - 9 g;
for Lygus and  Stinkbugs, use 9 - 11 g.

BEET, BROCCOLI, BRUSSELS SPROUTS, CABBAGE, CARROT, CAULIFLOWER,
CELERY,  CHINESE CABBAGE, KOHLRABI, LETTUCE, PARSLEY, PARSNIP,
RADISH, SPINACH, and  TURNIP: To control Cabbage Worms, Flea
Beetles, Lygus Bugs, Meadow Spittlebugs, and Stinkbugs, use 4.5 -
9 g. 

CORN: To control Corn Borers, Earworms, Fall Armyworms, and
Rootworm  adults, use 4.5 - 6.5 g; for Climbing Cutworms use 5 g
per 10 m of row (10 long paces) in  a 25 - 30 cm band.

CUCUMBER, PUMPKIN and SQUASH: To control Climbing Cutworms,
Cucumber Beetles, Flea Beetles, Leafhoppers, and Squash Bugs, use
4.5 g. Injury may  occur if applied when the leaves are tender or
wet.

EGGPLANT, PEPPER, POTATO and TOMATO: To control Colorado Potato
Beetles, use 3 g.

PEA: To control Alfalfa Loopers, use 9 - 11 g.

DAYS TO WAIT BEFORE HARVEST:

1 day asparagus, carrot, corn, eggplant, pepper, strawberry, 
and tomato. 

3 days beans, broccoli, Brussels sprouts, cabbage, 
cauliflower, celery, cucumber, head lettuce,  kohlrabi,
pea, pumpkin and squash.

7 days beet (roots), potato, radish and turnip (roots)
14 days beet (tops), Chinese cabbage, leaf lettuce, parsley, 

parsnip, spinach and turnip (tops)

FLOWERS, TREES and SHRUBS: 

Spray in the early morning or in the evening.  Use 5 - 7.5 g per
1 L of water and apply full coverage. For Scale insects, apply



when crawlers are present. Do not apply on Boston Ivy or Virginia
creeper. Injury may occur if applied when the leaves are  tender
or wet. Controls Bagworms, Birch Leafminers, Black vine weevils, 
Blister beetles, Boxelder bugs, Cankerworms, Elm leaf aphids, Elm
leaf  beetles, Flea beetles, Japanese beetles, Lace bugs,
Leafhoppers, Leaf  rollers, Mealy bugs, Pine sawflies, Plant
bugs, Psyllids, Rose aphids,  Rose chafers, Rose slugs, Scale
insects, Tent caterpillars, Thrips (exposed) and Willow leaf
beetles. 

TURF and LAWNS: 

Use 20 g in 20 L of water to treat 10 m. Controls Ants, Chinch
bugs, Climbing cutworms, Earwigs,  Fall armyworms, Fleas,
Leafhoppers, Millipedes and Sod Webworms. Mow the lawn before
spraying. Do not water  for 2 days after treatment. Repeat in 2 -
3 weeks if necessary.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Keep children and
pets away from treated areas, at least until spray has dried. Do
not breathe  dust or spray mist. Avoid skin contact. Wash hands
before eating, drinking or smoking. Avoid contamination of feed
and foodstuffs. 

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: 

Do not  contaminate streams, ponds and water supplies. Highly
toxic to bees. Do  not use where bees are foraging. Warn
beekeepers to keep bees away from treated areas for one week
after treatment. Some damage may occur to tender foliage in the
presence of rain or high humidity of several days  duration
following spraying.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, induce vomiting. To do so give 2 glasses
of warm water to drink and insert finger or blunt object into
mouth and touch back of victim’s throat. Contact a doctor or
poison control centre at once. Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person. IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15 minutes
and get medical attention. IF ON SKIN, remove contaminated
clothing and wash skin with soap and water. IF INHALED, move the
patient to a hospital.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Sevin is a moderate reversible
cholinesterase  inhibitor. Symptoms of poisoning: headache,
nausea, vomiting and blurring  of vision. A large dose of
atropine may be needed to control the symptoms.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Store in a cool, dry
place away from food.



DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Wrap container and
discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

SEVIN(R) is a registered trademark of Rhone Poulenc, Nederland,
B.V.

INTERNET: www.laters.com

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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